

President Road | Aylesbury | Buckinghamshire | HP18 0YA Tel: 01296 326320 | e-mail: admin@greenridgeacademy.co.uk | Website: www.greenridgeacademy.co.uk | Twitter: @GreenRidgeR2

Headteacher: Mrs. Jen Fraser, B.Ed. (Hons), NPQH

Tuesday, 18th March 2025

Year 3 Spring Assembly - Thursday, 3rd April 2025

Dear Parents and Carers.

We are delighted to inform you that Year Three will be holding our Spring Assembly, which will take place on Thursday, 3rd April 2025.

Our Year Three pupils will be leading and presenting the assembly to parents/carers of Year Three. Due to space and capacity of other children in the hall, we will **only** be inviting Year Three parents/carers to join us for the assembly. The assembly will start at 9.15am and should finish no later than 10.00am.

To manage space in the hall, we do ask that no more than **two** parents/carers or family members attend. Younger siblings are welcome although we do ask that buggies are left outside the main hall to maximise space, and that if there are very young siblings who may disrupt or disturb the performance for the pupils, alternative arrangements are made. If necessary, parents/carers with younger children should sit so that they can take their child out during the performance, should they become unsettled. If you are planning to watch your child in the Spring Assembly, please complete the form <u>here</u>.

The PTA will be providing refreshments at the back of the hall before the assembly starts. Please note that we can only accept cash.

Thank you for your continued support and if you have any further questions about the assembly, please do come and speak to us.

Yours faithfully,

Mr Scott Harris Year 3 Cedar

